From: Slade-Kerr Family S22(1) Personal Information

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 4:46 PM

To: Mayor and Councillors

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Temporary Use Permit for 40 Begbie Street

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

I am writing in support of granting the request for a temporary use permit at 40 Begbie Street for the full 18 months requested by the Society. Doing so will allow for an orderly transition to the new service delivery model and minimize the possibility of a gap in service.

Thank you,

Kelly Slade-Kerr
Princess Street

New Westminster